Williston has a 2016 International 6-wheeler with 35,000 miles they are selling for between $60,000 and
$65,000. This truck will be available for new ownership as of January 2024,

They also have a 2017 Freightliner with roughly 35,000 miles and can be purchased for $85,000. This will
not be available until later next year.

To purchase a new truck right now it would cost roughly $200,000 and would take 2 years to get.

Todd figures we can purchase one of Williston’s trucks this year with the extra money in his budget. We
will also be trading in or selling the 2014 International that we have, and this will also offset the cost of
the purchase.



